
Sierra Foothills Little League 
Minutes of the Regular Board Meeting June 1, 2020 

Place of Meeting – ZOOM.com (due to Covid-19) 
 
Meeting opened 6:37PM 
 
 
Present:  Heidee Harvey, Jennifer Perrine, Greg Bogdanoff, Todd Cleek, Katie Schiavone, Nicole Paskey, Whitney 
Isetta, Katelyn Brittner, Lisa Neeley, David Spangler 
 
 

Treasurer Report: 
David updated us on accounts and reviewed that SFLL is in good spots with accounts even with 
refunding one (1) sponsor refund and over 75% of player refunds. 
 
 
Motions:    

 Minutes:  Nicole motioned to approve Minutes for June.  Greg 2nd.  M/S/C 

  
 
General Notes from President:  
Heidee opened meeting – not much to report.  All leagues in holding pattern pending outcome on 
updates of COVID-19.  Confirmed SFLL players can play with other teams (BR, Auburn teams) IF they 
have room and as long as SFLL players understand that the other league’s seasons may roll into SFLL Fall 
Ball.  SFLL would like to extend Fall Ball this upcoming season. Thoughts would be August – November. 
Cost/fees for Fall Ball. (Table for July).  D11 will keep District updated on new Covid-19 rules and guild 
lines that must be followed by all Leagues.  Lisa will advise on a good date for Equipment return and will 
update Board. 
 
 
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Monday July 27, 2020 @ Zoom.com    
Meeting adjourned at 7:38PM 
 
 
 
 
 


